
 

 

TRADE NOTICE      17th of June 2021 

 

Re: Australian Port Service Charges 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Following notification from Australian Port Authorities regarding an increase to Australian Port Service 

Charges. Pacific Forum Line (PFL) is hereby providing notice to shippers that our Port Service Charge 

(PSC) will increase as follows:  

• Effective 15th July 2021, the Port Service Charge (PSC) will increase to the new rate level as 
below: 

 

Australian Export Containers 

 DRY REEFER 

PORT 20' 40' 20' 40' 

Melbourne 

AUD210 AUD360 AUD330 AUD480 Sydney 

Brisbane 

 

Australian Import Containers 

 
DRY REEFER 

PORT 20' 40' 20' 40' 

Melbourne AUD250 AUD444 AUD370 AUD564 

Sydney AUD344 AUD632 AUD464 AUD752 

Brisbane AUD189 AUD322 AUD309 AUD442 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support and should you have any queries, please do not 

hesitate to contact your local Pacific Forum Line team. 

 

Your Sincerely, 

 

Pacific Forum Line      


